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On Thursday next week, we will be celebrating World Book Day. Our theme 

for this year is ‘adjectives’ and so we would love the children to get creative 

and come to school dressed in a way that shows an adjective. This could be a 

colour, a quantity, an emotion, a size; something that describes a living thing 

or a person. Your child should already have brought home their book voucher. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers: With the new term, we have 

introduced the children to a new value: that of Trust. 

School and class collective worships will use Trust as 

their theme up until Easter. This week we learnt about 

saints, such as St. David, the patron saint of Wales, and 

how people of faith put their Trust in the saints. Kind 

regards Chris Burman 

PS Our Y6s have begun enjoying their new hoodies 

this week! 

Following some reorganisation in the school, from Easter we will have availability for 2 and 3 year olds 

in the pre-school. As you may know, the government has increased its funding to families with very 

young children, so please do share with friends and family that they may be entitled to ‘free’ hours 

and that we have space at Brent Knoll. 

We have been asked to share the following opportunity for 

children at Lympsham and Belverdere cricket club during the 

months of May and June: ‘All Stars Cricket provides boys 

and girls from 5-8 years old with non-stop fun. The activity 

and game based programme is suitable for all skill levels, 

providing your child with the foundations to begin a lifelong 

love of physical activity and cricket, while making friends in a 

safe and enjoyable environment’. Click on the following link 

to get full details: 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/0ff7a820-c976-4abf-

8147-95f3b2006529 

 
Our pre-schoolers (photo left) have been the first children to 

benefit from a very generous grant from the Nuttall Trust. The 

Nuttall Trust is a local charity that helps provide organisations with 

resources that make a positive impact for people in the community 

of all ages. Apart from the pre-school’s new TV, the Nuttall Trust 

grant will also go toward our aim to buy a new set of Chrome Books 

(small laptops) for the children to use in their IT lessons.  
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